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WEETING WITH BROOMHILL PARISH COUNCIL 

 

 

NOTICE OF COUNCILLOR VACANCY 

Notice is hereby given that there is ONE COUNCILLOR VACANCY for the Weeting 

Parish Council Parish. The Council is able to fill this vacancies by co-option (by 

formal vote from the Parish Councillors). 

If you are interested in becoming a Parish Councillor please make your application in 

writing giving your reasons for wanting to join the Council and a brief letter of 

introduction about yourself. 

Membership of the Council is open to electors who are citizens of any state in the 

European Union or of the Commonwealth and; 

• whose residence is in Weeting or within three miles of Weeting, or; 

• whose principal place of work is in Weeting ; and 

• who is not disqualified (by reason of a criminal record, bankruptcy or involvement in 

corrupt practices). 

Councillors are expected to attend regular monthly meetings usually on the Third 

Thursday of every other month, subject to occasional rescheduling, and any 

additional meetings as may be agreed. Previous experience is not essential and 

training for Councillors can be provided. 

Councillors must be comfortable to represent the electors of Weeting in raising and 

discussing those issues of interest and concern on which the Parish Council is 

empowered to act. 

The deadline to apply for this vacancy is 9th May 2024. 

Any elector interested in applying is welcome to contact the Clerk for further details. 

All applications must be sent by post or email to the Parish Clerk, contact details as 

below. 
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